
 
 

Pittsburgh Opera celebrates its 81st season in 2019-20. Established by five intrepid women in 1939, Pittsburgh Opera is 
viewed as one of the most vibrant opera organizations in the U.S., with a rich artistic tradition, outstanding educational 
programs, an acclaimed artist training program, and a progressive outlook toward the future. Its green initiative culminated in 
LEED® Silver certification for its Strip District headquarters, and its capacity as a true community partner has increased 
significantly under General Director Christopher Hahn’s leadership.  
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A Statement from Pittsburgh Opera  
 
 
Pittsburgh Opera stands in strong solidarity with the Black community, both in Pittsburgh and 
nationally. We unequivocally support the right to peaceful protests, and those who work to ensure 
"liberty and justice for all". Black Lives Matter. 
 
In 2017, Pittsburgh Opera produced our first world premiere, The Summer King – the Josh Gibson 
Story. It explored the racism and injustice that Josh Gibson, like all baseball players of color, faced in 
1930s and 40s America, and how it destroyed him. Sadly, that racism and injustice still exists in 
America today.  
 
We continue to re-examine ourselves so that in the spirit of continual improvement we can make 
further strides towards helping achieve a more equitable company, community, and society. We 
reiterate our commitment to being a part of positive change, and being an organization where all 
voices are heard. 
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